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Federal Register Notice: A 60-day Notice was published in the Federal Register on June 15, 2011, Volume 76, Number 115, pages 34995–34996.


Summary of Public Comments									

From: usacitizen1 usacitizen1 [mailto:usacitizen1@live.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2011 6:03 PM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC); speakerboehner@mail.house.gov; sf.nancy@mail.house.gov; info@taxpayer.net; media@cagw.org
Subject: public comment on federal register W: we have to stop taxing americans to pay for this crap advertising

tobacco use is a l950 project. this is 2011. tobacco is legal in the usa. i do not think general taxpayers should be taxed for this wasteful survey. there is absolutely no need to gather information on this subject. this is a boondoggle project to make work for fat cat washington bureaucrats so they can do nothing all day long. this needs to be shut down. the budget for this project needs to be set to zero.
jean public address if required
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Summary of CDC Response										

CDC provided a courtesy reply in response to the public comment.

